
 

 

From Chair of Abingdon School Music Society: Gillian Powter 

9 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Music Society Riverboat Cruise - Friday 22 June,  
6pm - 9pm 

 
An important date for all musicians, families and friends  
 
The Abingdon School Music Society would like to invite you to mark midsummer 
and the end of the school year with a musical cruise on the river Thames.  It will also 
be the last social musical occasion for those leaving at the end of this year. 
 
We’ll be casting off from Abingdon at 6pm in the evening on a Salter’s Steamer on 
Friday 22 June, returning 3 hours later. Please bring your own picnics and enjoy a 
trip along the river whilst being entertained by the boys playing music appropriate to 
the occasion.  
 
The musical items will include some close-harmony singing, a string quartet playing 
light music and a small jazz ensemble. 
 
Salter’s will be running a cash bar for beer, wine and suchlike; however please feel 
free to bring your own soft drinks. 
 
Whilst we are sure (!) it will be a beautiful summer’s evening; the boat is equipped 
with awnings just in case the odd raindrop should dare to fall. 
 
Tickets are £20 each, to cover the cost of the boat hire, and will be available soon 
through the school box office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Gillian  
 
 

On behalf of the Abingdon School Music Society 
Gillian Powter, Chair ASMS 


